NOTICE REGARDING POSTPONEMENT OF CGLE, 2016

The Staff Selection Commission is revamping the existing
modality of conducting the Combined Graduate Level
Examination (CGLE), 2016. Accordingly, the CGLE, 2016,
which was scheduled to be held on 8™ and 22" May 2016, has
been postponed and would now be held in the month of
August, 2016. The exact dates for the Tier -1 Examination
would be hosted on the Commission’s website shortly. This
decision has been taken in the larger interest of the candidates
appearing for this Examination.
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